
From: Małgorzata Filipczak <malgorzata.filipczak@sunlib.p.lodz.pl> 

Date: Sun, May 6, 2012 at 11:42 PM 

Subject: "Library Innovations" to be translated into Polish (can I?) 

To: titangosh@santacruzpl.org, djan@library.berkeley.edu 

 

Dear Hui-Lan and dear Deborah, 

 

I have found your article "Library Innovations in the 21st Century: An International Perspective" 

on the Internet at http://www.iclc.us/cliej/cl23TitangosJan.htm 

 

I like this article. It touches problems we experience in Poland, too. Would you allow me to 

translate it into Polish and place in the free librarians’ online journal "Bulletin EBIB" 

(http://www.nowyebib.info/)? 

 

I am interested in library education and popularization of electronic resources, so I can 

understand the importance of the subject. I do appreciate your article, thank you for publishing it 

and for its wide horizons. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Malgorzata Filipczak 

Science Reference Division 

Technical University of Lodz Library 

Poland 
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